
Village Hall, 262-567-2757 
Fax, 262-567-4115 

Public Works Dept., 262-567-2422 
  Police Dept., 262-567-1134 

Building Inspector, 262-490-4141 
 

Summit Village Hall ● 37100 Delafield Road ● Summit, WI 53066 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Release Date:     June 15, 2022 
Contact:              Kamron Nash, P.E., Director of Public Works  
 (262) 567-2757 | pwdirector@summitvillage.org 
  

STREET SWEEPING SCHEDULED WEEK OF JUNE 20, 2022 

The Village of Summit has contracted with Sweep-All to perform sweeping of various public streets and 

municipal lots with curb and gutter throughout the Village.  This work is scheduled to begin on Monday, 

June 20th, 2022 and will continue through the week until completed.  This work is weather dependent, 

and the schedule may change.  A summary of those streets/public lots where sweeping services will be 

performed include: 

 Aurora Dr 

 Stonehedge Trl 

 Silver Maple Ln 

 Brightwater Subdivision (N Brightwater Blvd, N Waterstone Cir, N Ringtail Rd) 

 Lake Country Village Subdivision (Dairy Blvd, Mineral Springs Blvd, Castle Rock Dr, Walleye Dr, 

Walleye Ct, Lake Country Blvd, Lake Country Dr, Winnebago Dr, Winnebago Ct, Mendota Dr, 

Mendota Ct, Fox River Ct, Kegonsa Dr) 

 Interlaken Village Subdivision (Monona Ct) 

 Still Waters Subdivision (Stillwater Dr, S Waters Edge Dr, Wood Side Dr, Wood Side Ct) 

 Summit Village Hall  

 I-94/CTH P Park N Ride 

Village staff requests that vehicles be removed from the street and parked in driveways until sweeping 

has been completed to facilitate operations.  Street sweeping helps keep streets cleaner, and it is an 

important part of stormwater pollution prevention.  An additional round of sweeping will be performed 

in the autumn. 

For any questions regarding street sweeping, please contact Kamron Nash, Public Works Director, at (262) 

567-2757 or pwdirector@summitvillage.org.   
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